

October 12, 2019

Dear Cecily Stepp,

When the term 'community' is used, the notion that typically comes to mind is a place in which people know and care for one another – the kind of place in which people do not merely ask "How are you?" as a formality, but care about the answer.

Amitai Etzioni

Thank you for your active participation in the Alaska Assisted Living Home Immunization Program. Your expertise and compassion as a volunteer is very much appreciated.

With your assistance Residents and Clients were screened for pneumococcal and seasonal influenza. You delivered patient education and reviewed patient history including indications and contra-indications. With your help the program provided 500 seasonal influenza vaccines to 70 homes spread from the Anchorage area all the way to Houston. Just as important as preventing illness, you provided warmness and caring to a vulnerable population within our community.

You provided _____ volunteer hours to this program on October 5 and / or 12, 2019. Your assistance allows Alaska Assisted Living Home Residents to experience a healthier community this winter season.

Sincerely,

Jacob Jordan

Pharm D Candidate, 2022

Co-Director

Talethia Bogart Pharm D Candidate, 2022

Co-Director